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22nd June 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 15th June 2018 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Reception 100% 15 

Second Year 4 98.9% 25 

Third Year 2 98.4% 20 

Fourth Year 1 97.8% 25 

Fifth Year 5 97.1% 175 

Sixth Year 6 96.7% 50 

Seventh Year 3 94.2% 70 

 
School Photographer 

Please remember to return your photo orders to school as soon as possible.  Please enclose 
the exact amount for payment in the envelope. 
 

Starlight Clothing Collection 
The next clothing collection is on Tuesday 17th July 2018.  You can drop your bags of clothes anytime 
up to this date and we can store them at school. 

 
GDPR 

There are still some parents who have not returned their GDPR forms.  Please return to the school 
office as soon as possible.   

 
School Trips 

Please can you return the reply slip with payment as soon as possible for all trips. 
 

Uniform Order 
Remember to place your uniform orders for September.  Mrs Towers will try and get all orders ready 
before we break up for the summer on Wednesday 25th July, however, the school will be open on 
Monday 3rd September for uniform collection.  Payment is cheque or cash only. 

 
Free School Meals 

Please note that all applications for Free School Meals must be made in person at the Halton Direct 
Link.  They no longer process paper forms.  If you believe you may be entitled to Free School Meals, 
please visit the Direct Link in Rutland House in the Shopping City.  There is no need to make an 
appointment.  The opening hours are 9am to 5.30pm.  
 

School Meals Price Increase 
For parents who pay for school meals, please be advised that meals are increasing from September 
to £2.50 a day or £12.50 a week. 
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Musical Showcase Performance 
 

Please can every child bring their costume into school by Monday 9th July  
ready for the dress rehearsal for the school performance. 

 

 
 

World Cup Football Festival 
Thank you to everyone for taking part in the festival yesterday.  The children had a great day 
playing football.  Thank you to those 53 children out of 144 who brought in their donation of £1. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  

http://www.windmillhill.school/

